
 
 

 

Athens, September 26th, 2024 

 

Presentation of Financial Results for the first half of 2024 to 
Representatives of the Stock Market 

 
 
The presentation of the financial results of the first half of 2024 of EYDAP to representatives 
of the stock market took place today, Thursday, September 26, via video conference. The CEO 
Haris Sahinis and the Director of Financial Analysis and Investor Relations Ilias Dedousis 
participated in the briefing. 
 
The financial results of the semester were presented in detail, as well as the reasons that 
played a key role in their formation, such as the large increase in consumption due to the high 
temperatures that prevailed for long periods of time, which led to the rise in turnover and the 
stabilization of the operator cost. 
 
Particular emphasis was placed on the Company's response to the drought and the 
consequent reduction of reserves in the reservoirs, on the measures taken and on the 
investments that will ensure both the sustainability of the Company and the uninterrupted 
provision of water and sewerage services. 
 
With regard to the development of the Company, Law 5106/2024 of the Ministry of Energy 
and Environment gives particular flexibility to the Company, while with a new legislative 
framework, according to announcements by the Ministry of Environment and Energy, EYDAP 
is expected to expand to the rest of Attica, Boeotia, Corinth and Fokida and to further activate 
EYDAP Islands Development. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The investing public is informed that the Company's presentation is posted on the EYDAP 
website (www.eydap.gr) in the Investor Relations section . 
 


